
The Parish of 
St Matthew & St Luke, Chadderton 

“Living out our call to share the Gospel in Faith, Hope and Love” 
 

30th June 2024

Dear Parishioner,

Re: Invitation to the Service of Welcome for the Revd Elizabeth Devall SCP

On Sunday, 19th May 2024 it was announced that the Revd Elizabeth Devall SCP has been 
appointed as the next Incumbent of Chadderton, St Matthew with St Luke to be held in plurality 
with Royton, St Anne.

It is with great pleasure that I write on behalf of the Parochial Church Council inviting you to the 
Service of Welcome for Revd Devall at St Matthew’s Church, Chadderton on Wednesday, 25th 
September 2024 at 7:30 pm.

All of us at St Matthew and St Luke are eager to welcome Revd Devall into our community and 
embark on this next chapter of our ministry; I do hope you are able to join us for what will be a 
joyous occasion for our parish. Please keep Revd Devall and both parishes in your prayers over 
the coming months and I look forward to meeting you at the service.

Yours faithfully,

Max Butterworth

On behalf of the Parochial Church Council
St Matthew and St Luke, Chadderton
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